
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
NO EMBARGO 
 
01 July 2024 
 
 
 

Al Jama-ah Congratulates President Ganief Hendricks on Appointment as Deputy 
Minister of Social Development 

 
Al Jama-ah extends its heartfelt congratulations to President Ganief Hendricks on his recent 
appointment as Deputy Minister of Social Development. This significant achievement marks 
a pivotal moment not only for our esteemed leader but also for our party and the people of 
South Africa. 
 
Secretary General Faried Achmat expressed the party's pride in President Hendricks' new 
role, highlighting its alignment with Al Jama-ah's longstanding commitment to effecting 
positive change in the lives of South Africans. "President Hendricks' appointment as Deputy 
Minister of Social Development resonates deeply with our party's ambition to bring about 
tangible improvements and uphold social justice for all citizens," said Achmat. 
 
Hendricks has been a stalwart advocate for social welfare and community empowerment 
throughout his tenure, demonstrating unwavering dedication to the principles of compassion, 
equity, and progress. His leadership has been instrumental in shaping Al Jama-ah's vision of 
a more inclusive and prosperous South Africa. 
 
As Deputy Minister of Social Development, Hendricks will undoubtedly continue to champion 
policies that enhance social welfare, uplift vulnerable communities, and promote sustainable 
development across the nation. His extensive experience and unwavering commitment 
make him uniquely qualified to tackle the challenges ahead and drive meaningful change. 
 
Al Jama-ah pledges its full support to its leader in his new role and looks forward to working 
closely with him to achieve our shared goals of a just and more equitable society. 
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